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JUNETEENTH 2024 
  
Dear Vendors:  
 
Haverstraw African American Connection (HAAC) would like to extend an invitation to join us at our 9th Annual 
Juneteenth Celebration on Saturday, June 15, 2024. There will be live entertainment, speakers, KIDZONE, food 
and various activities throughout the day. The HAAC Juneteenth celebration has been growing steadily since its 
inception and past celebrations have been well attended. This year we will be unveiling a permanent statue of 
Harriet Tubman, and a 32 ft. mural.  The new additions to the park are expected to draw additional visitors.  
 
As a vendor, you would participate in our event by selling your products (non-food), or advertising your services 
to our community. Products that promote hate of any kind or incite violence are prohibited. Any display of or 
attempt to sell such products will result in the termination of your vendor contract, forfeiture of the vendor 
fee, and you will be removed from the event.  

 
VENDOR INFORMATION  

1. Vendor fees are as follows:  
- $    0.00 Non-profit / Service organizations.  
- $  75.00 Vendors selling goods or services. 

 
2. The celebration begins at 3:00 p.m. We ask that vendors are set up by 2:30 p.m. (the street will be 

blocked to vehicle traffic at 2:00 p.m.- NO EXCEPTIONS). Please remain open until the end of the event.  
 

3. Vendors will be located outside on the Clinton Street corridor or HAAC Way.  
 

4. Vendors must BRING THEIR OWN TABLE and CHAIRS.  A CANOPY/TENT is highly recommended.  
 
Sign up and payment MUST be made on our website at THEHAAC.COM.  Space is limited!  
 
Registration closes on Monday June 10, 2024. Your space will not be reserved until the registration form and 
fee have been processed.  
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact us at tahrah.singh@thehaac.com  or 845-800-4276. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Virginia Norfleet, HAAC Founder 
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